Joe England

From: Mark Selby <mselby@sambassfd.com>
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 8:33 PM

To: Buster Roye

Cc: Mark Selby; Joe England; David Bodenman
Subject: Re: Enclave at Highland Horizon

Ok after the meeting dated 3-19-12
I think the site can work, but I would like to have the fire lanes marked.
They can paint them are sign them.

On Mon, Mar 26, 2012 at 10:10 AM, Buster Roye <broye.hdeng@grandecom.net> wrote:
Mark,

Were you able to find your email to Joe? Could you re-send and copy me? If there is a problem on his end I
will make sure he gets it.

Thank you in advance,

Henry D. Roye, P.E.
HD Engincering
TBPE #10593

6306 Hall St.

Austin, TX 78757
(512) 524-5424 office
(512) 633-3293 cell




